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TAKE A PEEK AT 
UNIQUE FAMILY 

FUN  NIGHT
Don't forget to RSVP 

to attend Webb 
Street's Unique 

Family Fun Night. 
Come out February 
18 from 5:30-7:30 to 
enjoy a free hot dog 

dinner and learn 
more about the 
Unique Learning 

System our school 
has implemented this 
year! Let your child's 
teacher know if you 

plan to attend. 
Supervision will be 

provided for children 
during the Unique 
parent information 
session.  We look 
forward to seeing 
your family there!

Congratulations to our 
Spider Students of the 

Month for January! 
Skylar M. - Elementary School 
Dontavious W. - Middle School 

Evan P. - High School 
 Mitch T. - Transition

Congratulations to Webb 
Street's New Teacher of 

the Year, Ms. Erin Wallace. 
This is Erin's first year at 

Webb Street and she 
teaches an elementary 
class for students with 
autism. Way to go Erin!



 
Cal endar

Febr uar y 15

Febr uar y 18
Family Fun Night "Take 
a Peek at Unique"

Make-up Snow  Day for  
students

http:/ /www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst

https:/ /www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/

LEARNING WITH  
CHROMEBOOKS

Students love using our new Chromebooks with 
the Unique Learning System. Classes are able to 
check out chromebooks each day to supplement 
lessons. Pictured below are students in Ms. 
Bridges' classroom participating in a math 
lesson and Mr. Getty's classroom reading an 
online story in the Unique library. 

Febr uar y 12
Valentine's Dance for  
Middle & High School 
Students

CANDY GRAM SALE
The Transition team students  (Donoghue, Miller, & 

Elliott) will be selling Candy Grams for Valentine?s Day!  
This is a great opportunity for our students to send a 

Valentine to one of their friends. Parents can also send 
a candy gram to their student.  The candy grams cost 

25 cents each.  We will have a variety of candies, 
popcorn, and other treats.  They will be sold from 

February 3rd - February 11th and will be handed out 
on February 12th. 


